Kristina Shelton represents the change we need in the 90th District
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Brown County Dem supports Shelton over Gruszynski in northeastern Wisconsin
Assembly race.

GREEN BAY, WI - This summer, voters in Green Bay’s 90th District, currently represented by
first-term incumbent Staush Gruszynski, should support challenger Kristina Shelton. Shelton is
vice-president of the Green Bay School Board. She has proven herself to be an excellent
campaigner, but more importantly, she is a leader that brings people together and solves
problems by listening, collaborating, taking decisive action, and being accountable. Shelton is a
progressive leader who will help increase turnout by reaching out to people who have never
been reached out to before and empowering them to become part of the solution to the
problems facing all of us.

Over the last 20 years, Shelton has proven to be a leader who improves the organizations that
she is a part of. She’s the leader we need right now because she represents the change we
need. And electing her in this August’s primary is even more important because of the
consequences of our current representative’s recent behavior.
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